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For the period 1 April 1999 to 31 October 2013, there have been 29 cases in which the 
Commission has concluded there may have been a miscarriage of justice but it is not in 
the interests of justice to refer the case to the High Court. 
 
The total number of referrals in that period was 120. The total number of cases 
concluded after a full review was 1064. 
 
Scottish Criminal Cases Review Commission 
25 November 2013 


